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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

BOS Calendar- Wilson Estates- Date request 
2 messages 

John & Kelley <bugginu@sbcglobal.net> Wed, Oct 22, 2014 at 3:36PM 
To: Roger Trout <roger.trout@edcgov.us>, Jim Mitrisin- ElDorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>, Tom 
Dougherty <tom.dougherty@edcgov .us> 
Cc: The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Roger, Tom, Jim 

We just met with Supervisor Briggs and were surprised to hear that the applicant asked that the project be 
rescheduled to November 4. This will not work for the residents, neighbors of Malcolm Dixon Road, and The 
Green Valley Alliance. We have been in correspondence with with Supervisor Briggs office previously (below) 
and we were informed that we would receive proper notification. We have been waiting for a letter to share with 
our neighbors and Green Valley Alliance. As Brenda Bailey stated, "the public notice process and legal ads 
contribute to the consideration of the hearing date". We have not yet received any formal notification from the 
county. We were told that the item would be heard on November 17 but have now learned that 2 Supervisors will 
not be available. Therefore, we request that the item be moved to December 2nd or December 9th or the 16th as 
this will provide us with enough time to notify residents that will want to submit their input on this project and 
arrange to take time off from work and adjust other schedules to attend this hearing. 

Please reply as soon as possible with an alternative date and an official letter that can be sent to our neighbors. 

Kelley & John Garcia 
Green Valley Alliance. 

On Oct 15, 2014, at 8:37AM, The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> wrote: 

Kelley, 

I will check with our clerks and let you know. Char, the Planning Commission Clerk, 
tends to be consistent with her calendar and her coordination with the Board's 
calendar. 

Will let you know. 

Brenda 

On Wed, Oct 15, 2014 at 7:37AM, John & Kelley <bugginu@sbcglobal.net> wrote: 
Hello Brenda, 

Wilson Estates passed the planning commission. Big Surprise! 

Please let me know when this is scheduled to be heard by the BOS. If you were 
previously correct, November 17th is ideal. I am asking for time off as we speak. 

Kelley & John 
14-1331 Public Comment 
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On Sep 19, 2014, at 10:27 AM, The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> wrote: 

Kelley, 

FYI, November 17th is a Monday. The Board is meeting on a Monday 
that week and not the typical Tuesday. 

There is a reason and I do not know the answer. But just to let you 
know the 11 I 17 was not a typo. 

Thanks, 
Brenda 

On Fri, Sep 19, 2014 at 10:22 AM, The BOSFOUR 
<bosfour@edcgov. us> wrote: 
Kelley, 

Per the Clerk of the Planning 
Commission, Wilson Estates, with the 
October 9 Planning Commission date, 
is tentatively scheduled to be heard by 
the Board on November 17th. The 
public notice process and legal 
ads contribute to the consideration of 
the hearing date. 
I believe that the October 22, 2014, meeting with Supervisor Briggs at 
1 pm should meet your needs. 

Please let me know. 

Brenda 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Wed, Oct 22, 2014 at 4:00 PM 
To: The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> 

FYI 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 
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